GROVELAND FIRE DEPARTMENT
GROVELAND TOWNSHIP  OAKLAND COUNTY

June 24, 2011

Reference: Tom's Carpet Cleaning Services

To Whom It May Concern:

As the Fire Chief of Groveland Township Fire Department [ would like to personally
recommend Tom’s Carpet Cleaning Services, specifically Tom McClerren and Linda
Metzger, for any projects they have applied. Groveland Township first hired this
organization in the fall of 2006 for cleaning carpets at the two (2) fire stations. The work
they did was by far the best we’ve ever experienced. Because of their quick, effective
service we continue to call upon them whenever the carpets need cleaning.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. We have never used a carpet cleaning
company that was as prompt, polite and did such an impeccable job as Tom’s Carpet
Cleaning Services.

Steven R. McGee
Fire Chief
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